October 13, 2022

Indexed Universal Life (IUL) Illustration (A) Subgroup
Exposure for Model Reg 582 Ideas

To address concerns relating to IUL illustrations, the IUL Illustration (A) Subgroup has been charged to provide recommendations for consideration of changes to the Life Insurance Illustrations Model Regulation (#582).  
By Tuesday, November 22, 2022, please provide comments for the following:
· Which Model Reg 582 subsections to consider opening
· Provide an opinion on aspects of proposed Model Regulation revision concepts that are actuarial in nature and aspects that may be non-actuarial.
· Concepts for draft revisions to address broad IUL illustration issues
· Whether such addressing of broad issues could occur without revising the Model Regulation


Please send comments to Jennifer Frasier (jfrasier@naic.org) by close of business Nov. 22.

